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Next WAPA Board Meeting

November 6, 2021


9:00am

at Cal Poly

Do you have show burnout yet? When they lifted 
some of the restrictions on events all the shows 
were scheduled in the past two months.  We 
enjoyed a couple of days at the end of 
September in Calico. San Bernardino County 
offered free camp spots so members could 
display both days.  The weather was a little warm 
but bearable and our setup location was the 
best. Right at the entrance with a couple of 
pepper trees to hide under. There was a good 
turnout and everyone had a good time. 


The next show was the Steve McQueen Car and 
Motorcycle show at the Boys Republic. Once 
again a good turnout of engines and several 
tractors. The show was well attended by the 
public and we had a great location by the 
entrance. 


The following weekend was the Cal Poly Pumpkin 
Festival. The engine show was both Saturday and 
Sunday with over 10 engines making smoke and 
noise for the spectators which were about 8,000 
per day at the festival. 


The last show was the Glendora Pumpkin Festival 
with a great turnout of engines despite the 
conflict with the Vista show and 6 members at 
Cal Poly driving tractors for the Festival. 
Speaking of driving tractors, The Cal Poly 
Pumpkin Festival is the entire month of October 
running Friday night through Sunday. All 3 days 
WAPA is there to support the hayrides and the 
new ride this year, the cow train. That is a 
Farmall Cub pulling 7 barrels mounted on a hand 
truck painted like a cow. It is a big hit with lines 
extending out the gate at the petting farm.


When October is over we will all take a breather 
and prepare for next year. I would sure like to 
see some new faces at some of the shows. Thank 
you all who participated in this year’s events.

TIME TO RENEW YOUR 

CLUB MEMBERSHIP!


DEADLINE: JANUARY 1, 2022


There are several ways to renew:

1.	 PayPal on the website wapa.us/index.php

2.	Send the check to my address:


James Treadwell

6003 Courtland Drive

Riverside, CA  92506


3.	Fees are $35/member and $25/spouse

4.	At any of the next board meetings until

	 February 2022.


Please note any info changes.


http://wapa.us/index.php

